Alwin Holland Parents,

On Friday May 6th, the Alwin Holland Parent Advisory Committee moved to amend their by-laws to allow for the Annual General Meeting and elections of new executive to be held late May.
Ginger Alexander (Chair), Sharla Pearce (Treasurer) and Cheryl Ross (Secretary) have let their names stand for re-election.  If there are any other nominees for an executive position please contact Cheryl Ross (250-787-2283 or cheryl.ross@shaw.ca) by May 18th.
The Annual General Meeting and elections will be held on Wednesday, May 25th at 7pm in the library.

Thank You,

AH PAC

